
 
 

Statement from Irwindale Speedway & Event Center 
 

With the health of fans, staff and competitors in mind, Irwindale Speedway & Event Center has made 
the decision to postpone all events through the end of March. 
 
"Our number one priority is always the safety or our fans, staff and competitors here at Irwindale 
Speedway and Irwindale Dragstrip. Following a directive from the California Governor’s Office regarding 
restricting gatherings of 250 or more people, along with the precautionary action taken by other venues 
across the country this past week, we feel the appropriate response is to postpone all activities through 
the end of March. This was a difficult decision to make, but we feel it was the best course of action for 
everyone involved. As we look towards our great schedule of events in April and beyond, we ask for 
patience and understanding from all of our wonderful fans and competitors during this process.” said 
Irwindale Speedway & Event Center President Tim Huddleston. "Our thoughts right now are with the 
Southern California community as we navigate these trying times, but we look forward to seeing 
everyone in April as we return to action at Irwindale Speedway & Irwindale Dragstrip.” 

Ticketholders will be able to use their tickets towards future events as outlined below. 
 
The following list of events have been affected: 
 
-Thursday Night Thunder Weekly Drag Racing/Burnout Box 

-T-N-T has been postponed until further notice. Stay tuned to Irwindale Dragstrip social media 
and website for updates. 

-March 14th NASCAR Opening Night  
-Tickets for this event will be honored at any 2020 NASCAR Night (2nd Saturday of each month) 
at Irwindale Speedway. 

-March 15th Hot VW Drag Day 
 -Event has been rescheduled for June 28th, 2020. 
-March 21st The Motor Music Show 
 -Event has been rescheduled for Saturday, June 20th, 2020. 
-March 28th Night of Destruction and ARCA Menards West Series 

-Tickets for event will be honored for the May 23rd Night of Destruction or a yet to be 
determined date for the ARCA Menards West Series race. 

 
Questions can be directed to info@irwindalespeedway.com 
 
Thank you to all of our partners at Irwindale Speedway for their continued support: Sunrise Ford, 
Courtyard Marriott, PowerTrip Rentals, RPM12, High Point Distributing, LKQ Pick Your Part, Lucas Oil, 
Jan’s Towing, Pinnacle Peak Steakhouse, Clean Out Plumbing and Wood’s Electric. For more information 
on Irwindale Speedway, please visit www.irwindalespeedway.com.  


